
My name is Bill Gooding and I live in St. Paul Oregon. I am a fourth generation famer and the farm has 
been in are family since 1894. I am very much opposed to this bill because it will raise all of my cost of 
production and make it very hard for my farm to survive for the next generation. I have been farming for 
almost 50 years. In that time I have seen all types of weather that have effected my  crop production. In 
my opinion there has not been any change in the climate, just the same unpredictable weather we have 
had for years. Also when you look at all the crops we grow here in Oregon, they are already removing 
CO2 by photosynthesis and helping improve the environment. Why would you want to endanger an 
industry that is already helping to solve the problem. Please do not vote for this bill! It is bad for Oregon. 
Progress is already being made to improve the environment, it is just going to take time. Don’t destroy a 
great Oregon economy by increasing the cost of living to every person who lives in Oregon. Once again 
please do not let this bill move through!! 
Thank you. 
 
Bill Gooding  
wgooding@stpaultel.com 
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